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The Board of Directors of ASL Marine Holdings Ltd. (the “Company”) wishes to announce 
that based on a preliminary review of the unaudited financial statements for the third quarter 
and nine months ended 31 March 2017 (“3Q FY2017”), the Company and its subsidiaries 
(the “Group”) is expected to report a net loss for 3Q FY2017. 
 
The market condition in the marine industry remains challenging. The net loss was mainly 
attributable to a lower operational profit, increased administrative expenses which mainly 
pertained to transaction costs in relation to the Consent Solicitation Exercise concluded in 
January 2017, unrealized foreign exchange losses and higher share of losses from its joint 
venture and associated companies.   
  
The Group is still in the process of finalising its financial results for 3QFY2017.  Further 
details of the Group’s financial performance will be disclosed when the Company announces 
its unaudited consolidated financial results for 3Q FY2017 on 15 May 2017.  In the meantime, 
shareholders and investors are advised to exercise caution when dealing in the shares of the 
Company. 
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